
From the Editor

Publication Date
This issue is the first of Volume 46 of TS, corresponding to

January-March 2022. For the record, the issue was published in
December, 2023.

About this issue
The article in this issue of TS deals with safety management

in soaring competitions. The author proposes the adoption of
so-called Safety II methods to improve safety in soaring compe-

titions and offers practical steps of how such methods could be
implemented. Food for thought, which hopefully will contribute
to concrete actions in the soaring community.

Very Respectfully,

Kurt Sermeus
Editor-in-Chief, Technical Soaring
ts-editor@ostiv.org
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